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Technical Delegate’s Report

During P1 car number 18, driver Lance Stroll, used the set of tyres which the team has nominated
prior to the start of P1 for only been used during the first 40 minutes (respectively 9 minutes added to
these due to the red flag). The set in question got re-used at 11:09hrs for 6 laps and again at
11:21hrs for 4 laps. As this is not in compliance with Article 24.4 g i) (3rd paragraph), | am referring
this matter to the stewards for their consideration.

Jo Bauer

The FIA Formula One Technical Delegate



